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Dear PGC Members, 

Thank you for the recommendations you made during the most recent three PGC meetings, as 

follows: 

 April 7 Action 

¶ Recommendation to adopt the Adult Education Program (AEP) Plan 

April 21 Actions 

¶ Recommendation to delete BP 6.11 given that it is redundant 

¶ Recommendation to accept revisions to BP/AP 1.00 (Vision and Mission Statements) 

¶ Recommendation to link to all BPs/APs on the published website (this will require 



